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To: Acton Board of Selectmen 

From: Amy Krishnamurthy 

Date: August 25, 2017   

Re:   Resignation of Acton member of the Acton-Boxborough Regional School Committee 

 

I am writing to officially inform you that Kristina Rychlik resigned from the Acton-Boxborough 

Regional School Committee on August 5, 2017. Please see the attached ABRSD School 

Committee policy BBBE regarding Unexpired Term Fulfillment. I have been in touch with Acton 

BOS chair Janet Adachi, and we have agreed that the regularly scheduled ABRSC School 

Committee Meeting on Thursday September 7, 2017 will be a good time to schedule the joint 

meeting of the Acton members of the ABRSC and the Acton BOS for consideration of candidates to 

appoint to this open position. The term of this appointment would be through the annual election on 

March 27, 2018.  Please also see the attached press release, which I will send to the Beacon today 

to encourage candidates to apply for this vacancy.  

 

Meanwhile, I would like to take a minute to thank Kristina for her service to the students and staff of 

the Acton-Boxborough Regional School District over the last 4 ½ years. Kristina served as chair of 

the School Committee for two years, Chair of the School Building Committee, and she served on 

the Policy and Budget Subcommittees as well as the Acton Leadership Group. We wish Kristina 

well in her future endeavors.  

 

Sincerely, 

Amy Krishnamurthy 

Acton-Boxborough Regional School Committee Chair 
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Press Release 
 

 

The Acton members of the Acton-Boxborough Regional School Committee and the Acton Board of 

Selectmen will meet on September 7 at 7:00 p.m. to fill the school committee vacancy resulting 

from Kristina Rychlik's resignation.  If you would like to be considered for this position, please 

submit a statement of interest along with a brief description of your qualifications to Beth Petr, 

School Committee Executive Assistant at bpetr@abschools.org or ABRSD Central Office by 5:00 

p.m. on September 5, 2017.  The term of this appointment will be through the Annual Acton Election 

on March 27, 2018.  Questions should be directed to Amy Krishnamurthy, ABRSC Chair, 

at akrishnamurthy@abschools.org or Beth at 978-264-3306. 

	
  


